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Dear Friends: December 2010

With the Holiday Season upon us, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you
and yours the very best of health, happiness and prosperity for 2011 and always.

2010 has been a busy and productive year for PAWS and we thank you for all of your support
along the way. We hope to see much positive change in 2011 as we focus on securing the
{ property where we house our rescued animals. We will then move forward confidently knowing
that, no matter what, the animals in our care will always be able to call PAWS home.

b ! As with all animal rescue organizations, PAWS has experienced our ups and downs but we

B & soldier on because the need is so great. Without PAWS many animals would not have a second
chance and this reminds us to hold fast to our mission, to remember that many defenseless and
innocent beings depend on our strength and commitment.

We wish you could meet each and every one of our residents as it is thanks to you that they are
cozy and safe, enjoying good food, close friends and peaceful dreams. We think of all of the
many cats abandoned outside this Winter with no warmth, shelter or love but, thanks to you, dear
donors, our precious charges are not among them. You have opened your hearts and brought

., hope to those who are so often forgotten.
Adh .m,‘-h At this time of year you will hear many sad stories and depressing facts about animals in distress.
d * | But, what we would like to share with you this Holiday Season is this: You have changed lives
b for the better, you have rekindled tiny flames which were almost extinguished; you have spread
V-1 the message of generosity and compassion. You have truly brought joy to the world.

. From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you.

Warm pcrsonai regards,
@M ti)q_zv}'
Kimberly Heys

§ President
PAWS

** COMPASSION ~ KINDNESS ~ INTEGRITY ~DEVOTION *+* SINCE 1972 **

Enclosure (as it is important to us that our supporters be kept abreast of the goings-on at PAWS
+we are enclosing our most recent update — Fall 2010. If you have already had the pleasure of
| reviewing same — please feel free to pass along this copy to a fellow animal lover — thank you).

Should you wish to make a donation at this time, you may do
so SECURELY at www.pawscanada.org — simply select
‘donate’. If you prefer to send your gift by mail ~ your
cheque may be sent to PAWS - 2300 Lawrence Avenue East,

Box 73039, Toronto, ON MI1P 2R2. All receipts for income tax

purposes will be distributed prior to the end of February 2011 or if you make
a-dgnation online, your receipt is issued to you immediately. THANK YOU!
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